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Please    
arrive gym 
ready and 
on time. 

Families please make 
sure you are dropping 
your gymnasts off on 
time for their class.        

We ask that you arrive 
no more than                 

10 minutes before class 
starts,  if you are running        

earlier than  please            
supervise your          

gymnasts.  

Please check they are 
gym ready, hair tied up, 
clothing suitable with no 

buttons or zips and      
jewelry removed.  

Pick up is from inside the 
gym. 

Open Day  

Thank you to everyone who came 

to our open day.  

A lot of hard work and long hours 

from our amazing volunteers were 

put into getting the gym safe and 

ready to operate in Term One.  

 

A huge thank you to everyone involved with this 

 massive job, we couldn't have done it without you! 

 

Term One 2023 

A huge welcome to all of our new and existing members for Term One!  

We are please to be back up and running in our new premises. Thank you for all of 

your patience while we settle in and  find our way back to some sort of normality. It 

has been great to see our gymnasts happy in the new venue. 

Term Two invoices will be sent the week commencing 27th March with payment due 

by the 14th April. Your payment will confirm your gymnasts placement in their       

existing class.  If you wish to make a change to your class time or are moving on to 

other activities, please let the club office know. 
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This Issue: 

Gymnastica share a driveway with Roofing Industries and 

Taranaki Reinforcing. We kindly ask that between 

3.30pm-5pm our families are to not park anywhere 

on the left hand side of the driveway or in front of 

the roller doors.  

Our surrounding neighbours have large trucks & 

trailers that need access to the  shared driveway. If 

you arrive when their big truck is here please do not 

block it in, please find a park outside of our blue 

office block  on the right or park on the street.  

For the safety of your gymnasts and please ensure you 

are actively supervising your children as they walk down 

the driveway.  

Parking  
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We have a few items that are available for our families to purchase for their 

gymnasts. Please email the club and we will arrange for an invoice to be sent 

and the item to be available for your gymnast once payment is made.  

For Sale  Lost          

Property 

If you think you have 

left your belongings 

behind, please contact 

the club office on 

0273247544 or email 

gymnastica@xtra.co.nz  

Term fees are the 

clubs main revenue. 

We do require 

prompt payment so 

we can cover our  

operating expenses. 

As a general rule all 

existing members get 

priority into the next 

terms classes.                    

Invoices are sent prior 

to school holidays.          

Your payment by the 

due date confirms  

membership and  

allows us to plan our 

classes and volunteer 

coaches. 

Competition Time   
We have a small but active squad of competitive          

gymnasts in aerobics, trampoline, double mini         

trampoline and tumbling. These gymnasts have started 

their competitive season and have impressed us with 

their routines with medals and placings! 

Gymnastica will be hosting an Aerobics competition on 

the 23rd April from 9am at the YMCA and will be        

showcasing athletes from throughout the country. 

We would love to see you there!  

Spectator entry is FREE and if you wear your gymnastica 

t-shirt or hoodie you will be in with a chance to win a spot prize.  

To maximise our time at the YMCA, we will also be hosting a double mini            

trampoline competition, open to any of our recreation gymnasts. For more          

information head to our website for details. 

AGM  
Save the date!              

This years annual general 

meeting will be held on Sunday 30th April 2023 at 4pm at the gym club. 

Bags: Second hand (ex competitive bags) $10  

Rhythmic Ribbons: Brand new, 4m ribbon and 

stick $15  

Handguards: Brand new Pups or PW brand $10  

Handguard sizes:  

Small, Medium, Large  

Square mats: used $30 (limited availability)  

Jaimie will be representing     
Gymnastica at the NP Aerobics 

competition 


